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    Parent Newsletter – 4.2.22 

                                                  

Dear Families, 

Gong Hei Fat Choy (恭喜發財) and Xin Nian Kuai Le (新年

快乐) to all of our children and families celebrating the 

Lunar New Year. Thank you for the special gifts that we 

have received.  

Our Curriculum 

On Monday we had a visit from our School Advisor and three of our school 

governors, to observe how we teach maths at Nevill Road Juniors. They were 

very impressed with the children’s engagement in their learning and eagerness 

to share their mathematical knowledge and skills. Many of them told us that 

maths is their favourite subject in school. 

The school has continued to smell delicious 

this week due to 5H and 5DR’s cooking! 

We are so lucky to have such an amazing 

facility and the children love learning new 

skills. 

Eco Council have been busy making the pen recycling boxes 

for each class and School Council have been thinking about 

how we can use the outdoor stage more purposefully during break and 

lunchtimes. In their art lessons, Y3 have been finding out about the artist 

Antony Gormley, whose work has inspired them to construct and collage 

sculptures.  

It is so important that the children have their say and are given 

the chance to share how they feel about their learning. This week 

they have been talking to Mrs Dale and Mrs Taylor about History 

and PE. This is what they said: “I'd never played lacrosse before and I learnt 

how to do it and realised that if I keep trying I can do it." 

“I really enjoyed investigating about the families who lived in Bramall Hall for myself 

and then I could decide how to present my finding." 



Please follow us on twitter @NRJuniors to see daily updates on school life. 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our Basketball team for 

achieving third place in the finals. 

 

Have a fantastic weekend, kind regards. Mrs Cliff 

 

 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

Reminders 

Please could any Nevill Road sports kits worn at 
events be returned to school. 
 
Due to Health and Safety reason, children 
should not be playing football in the cage at the 
end of the day. 
Thank you  
 

 

Diary Dates 

WB – Monday 7th February – Children’s Mental 

Health Week 

Tuesday 8th February – Safer Internet Day 

Friday 11th February – Feel Good Friday  

(non uniform day – Express Yourself theme) 

End of Term 

***Monday 21st February – INSET DAY*** 

Tuesday 22nd February – return to school 

 

 

 

The theme for the week is 

Growing Together. If you 

would like more information 

about activities that you can 

take part in with your 

children, please follow this 

link: 

https://www.childrensment

alhealthweek.org.uk/ 
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